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Comments: I have spent my entire life camping hiking and riding off highway vehicles in these areas. Idaho

already has plenty of protected wilderness areas that do not allow ohvs. The thing that gets even worse is that

you cannot even ride a mountain bike in many of those areas when horses are far more detrimental to the land

and trail. This would be tragic. The other problem it would cause is that it would cause places that are open to

ohvs to become even more congested. 


